
WEST JEFFERSON HILLS
SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Board of Directors of the
West  Jefferson  Hills  School
District  has  prepared  a
Preliminary  Budget  in  the
amount of funds that will be
required by the School District
for  the fiscal  year  beginning
July  1,  2024.  The  Proposed
Budget is on file in the Office
of  the  Board
Secretary/Director of Finance
and  is  available  for  public
inspection.  The  Board  of
Directors  after  making  such
revisions  and  changes
deemed  reasonable,  shall
adopt a Budget and necessary
appropriation  measures
required at a meeting of the
Board to be held on Tuesday,
June 25, 2024, at 7:30 P.M. in
the  Thomas  Jefferson  High
School  LGI,  830 Old Clairton
Road, Jefferson Hills, PA.

By Order of the Board,
 Tracy A. Harris

Board Secretary/Director
of Finance


